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From: "Person, Linda" <person.linda@epa.gov>
To: <Laura.Zuckerman@doj.ca.gov>
Date; 12/28/2007 6:35:58 AM '

Subject: HQ Acknowledgement
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December 28, 2007

Ms. Laura Zuckerman

California DOJ, Office of the Attorney General
1515 Clay Street, 20th floor

P.O. Box 70550

Oakland, CA, 94612-0550

United States ‘

"RE: RequestNo: HQ-RIN-00540-08

Dear Ms. Zuckerman,

This is to acknowledge receipt of your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), SUS.C.
552, request dated December 27, 2007 and received in this office on December 28, 2007,
for records related to: :

Copy of the listed records regarding the denial of the State of California’s GHG Waiver
Request ‘

Your request has been forwarded to OAR for processing. If you have any questions,
please contact the Requester Service Center at 202-566-1667 or by email at
hq.foia@epg.gov. Please provide your FOIA request number in all communications.

Sincerely,

- Lamry F. Gottesman
National FOIA Officer



